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Each county has unique needs. An overall state authority could complicate the 

distribution of justice   Local funding is in need of support and should be left to the 

respective areas. As for new taxes we are already grossly over taxed. One of the 

highest in the nation. At a time when we are attempting rebuild our cities and 

communities. Additional taxes well could break us completely.  

 

Please stop taxing us further and work smarter with the money you already have.  


